
Mr. Colin Mitchell 

NATIONAL GUARD BUREAU 
111 SOUTH GEORGE MASON DRIVE 

ARLINGTON VA 22204-1373 

January 9, 2019 

Alabama Department of Environmental Management 

1400 Coliseum Blvd. 

Montgomery, Alabama 36130-1463 

Dear Mr. Mitchell, 

I have enclosed for your review two hard copies, with CDs included, of the Supplemental Data Gap 

Investigation and Groundwater Monitoring Report for the Alabama Army National Guard (ALARNG) 

Organizational Maintenance Shop (OMS) #28 Mobile, Alabama. 

The report documents the results of the soil and groundwater sampling and contaminant source 

refinement associated with the remedial efforts at the ALARNG Organizational Maintenance Shop #28 in 

Mobile, Alabama. The report provides information that identifies contaminant source areas in soil and 

refines the groundwater contaminant plume boundaries presented in the Alabama Department of 

Environmental Management (ADEM) approved Feasibility Study (FS). 

If you have any questions or require assistance, please contact me at (703) 607-7589, 

david.m.connolly8.civ@mail.mil or Mr. Bradley Curvin at (334) 523-4027, bradley.n.curvin.nfg@mail.mil. 

Enclosure 

cc: 

Sincerely, 

��� Date: 2019.01.09 
- -� 15:20:46-05'00' 

David Connolly 

Project Manager, 

Installations & Environment - Cleanup Branch 

Bradley Curvin, Alabama Army National Guard 

Melissa Shirley, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Mobile District 


